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sa HIGHER LEARNING COMMISSION

DELETION OF UNNECESSARY POLICIES
Policy Change Approved on First Reading

The Higher Learning Commission (HLC) Board of Trustees (“the Board”) approved this policy on first
reading at its meeting on February 25-26, 2021.

Background

The proposed policy change would eliminate the following policies, the substance of which are accounted for

and adequately covered elsewhere in HLC’s policies:

e Determining Institutional Quality (INST.A.10.010). Several other policies including, for example,
those related to the Criteria for Accreditation, Assumed Practices, Candidacy and Accreditation
provide institutions with adequate notice of how institutional quality will be judged. Clear
requirements to achieve candidacy or accreditation status are also covered.

e Institutional Conformity with HLC Requirements (INST.A.10.030). HLC articulates circumstances
under which an institution may be assigned a range of consequences ranging from routine and special
monitoring up to and including sanctions, Show-Cause Orders and withdrawal of membership for
noncompliance with various HLC requirements. At the same time, specific consequences may be
articulated within the context of a specific type of requirement, as in the case, for example, of
administrative probation for violations of HLC’s Obligations of Membership.

e Financial Panels (INST.F.20.020). The substance of this policy was incorporated in its entirety as part
of a revision to HLC’s policy on Routine Monitoring and Data Collection (INST.F.10.010), which

the Board adopted on second reading at its February meeting.

Comments Invited

HLC invites comments on this change before the Board takes final action at its meeting on June 24-25,

2021. Comments can be sent to policycomments@hlcommission.org. Comments are due by May 21, 2021.
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https://download.hlcommission.org/policy/updates/AdoptedPolicy_RoutineMonitoring_2021-02_POL.pdf
mailto:policycomments@hlcommission.org

Proposed Change

Wording that was deleted or revised is shown as strikethrough (eld-wetding); new language, whether through

addition or revision, is shown in bold (new wording).
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